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Amending aircraft operating restrictions for Dublin Airport when the new runway opens
can only result in very much additional aircraft night-time  noise in the areas close to the
airport.

The Director of ANCA, states that the "decisions we make together will affect local
residents ....."

Very many local residents are extremely worried about any amending of the restrictions
and plead with ANCA not to change them. The greatest fear is of excessive night-time
noise from planes arriving and departing at the airport during the night, particularly from
new angles to or from the new runway.

Local residents recognise the importance of the airport and the DAA to the region.  But
they would also like recognition and respect by the DAA to the importance of those
residents being able to live in their homes without enduring excessive and disruptive noise
during night-time hours.

Surely the residents, of all ages, are entitled to have their wishes allowed in relation to
night-time noise. They are the people who will have to live with the new situation, night
after night and for years and years. The homes of the residents represent the biggest
investments they will make in their lives and should not be interfered with by a new
development. Any easing of the restrictions will have a very detrimental affect on the
night-time lives of local residents in their own homes.

From: John & Catherine Maddock,    Ashley Rise, Portmarnock, County Dublin.




